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I strongly support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers in Puget Sound. Our marine ecosystem needs a
healthy home to survive and allowing cruise ships to burn one of the dirtiest fossil fuels on earth -
heavy fuel oil - by 'scrubbing' the exhaust and discharging the toxin-laden wastewater directly into
the Sound is absolutely detrimental to a healthy ecosystem.


